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willem griffioen <griffioen@rogers.com>
Friday, January 22, 2010 1:58 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>

Dear Sirs:
Your proposed new margin requirements for FOREX trading are a serious detriment to all traders
Please leave well enough alone....if it ain’t broke don’t fix it
Not living in the US if these proposed changes would become law I would have to use my other non-US broker
Wishing you wisdom in your deliberations
WG


